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1-PARTING WAYS- 

FOR NOW! 
As the end of the comes to a wrap that does 
not mean that there is not still service to be 
done. I encourage everyone to get out and 
volunteer this summer, consider stopping by 
a close by Ronald McDonald house. Ask 
around for gardening for places, or any clean 
ups taking place nearby. Seniors should start 
looking into joining Circle K (college level 
key club). Officers and advisors should also 
start thinking about goals and changes for 
next year/planning.  
 

2- ICON 
The KT District will be hosting a district 
tour for international convention. We have 
so much planned and it will be an amazing 
time and great for meeting people all over 
the world. We will be doing many activities 
and time to just hang out and have fun. For 
more information about the KT District Tour 
to ICON please go to www.ktkey.org  

 



3-CLUB OFFICERS! 
I am calling on all of the club officers to 
stand up and speak out. I want to hear your 
voices and your opinions. Your ideas truly 
matter; the only way we can grow and 
achieve more as a division is through 
communication and working together. 
Please reach out to me and let’s strike up a 
conversation. I can be reached at 
Andrew@ktkey.org (865)382-0899 or 
snapchat me at @AndrewMiller137, I am 
looking forward to what you guys have to 
say.  

 

 

 

5-IMPORTANT DATES 
 
May 10, 2018- ICON registration deadline 

June 1, 2018-ICON Final Payment due 

July 2-8, 2018- Key Club International 
Convention (ICON) Chicago, IL 

October 20, 2018-Dollywood Fall Rally, 
Pigeon Forge, TN 

November 2-4, 2018- Kiwanis Family 
Conference Black Mountain, North Carolina 

March 22-22, 2019- KT Key Club District 
Convention, Franklin TN 

 

4-DIVISIONAL 

MEETING! 
Our first divisional council meeting was 
held on May 11th at the L&N STEM 
Academy. I would like to thank the schools 
Alcoa High Schools, Bearden High School, 
Fulton High School, and the L&N STEM 
Academy for having members and officers 
at this meeting. I am so excited to be 
working with you guys and every school the 
next year. Other than just getting to know 
each other, we went over a few things at this 
meeting: Clubs (how each club is doing and 
how they are finishing the year off), the 
district project (Ronald McDonald house), 
Trick or treat for UNICEF, upcoming dates, 
ICON, DCON, and our district drive (Gift 
bag drive for children in foster care). I will 
be sending out more emails with the 
information we went over for the people 
who could not attend. 
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